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From Helen Whately MP
Minister of State (Minister for Social Care)

39 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0EU











Penny Young
Librarian
House of Commons
London
4 April 2023

Dear Penny, 
Please see attached a document entitled “Next Steps to put People at the Heart of Care: A plan for adult social care system reform 2023 to 2024 and 2024 to 2025”.
I would be grateful if you could deposit a copy in the Libraries of both Houses. 






Yours sincerely,
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